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From the Editor

Let me begin by expressing 
our heartfelt appreciation to
all of our friends who continue
to show support in these trying
economic times. Your generosity
keeps Lynn University going
strong and we are grateful for
your friendship and dedication.

In the spirit of gratitude, 
this fourth issue of Lynnsight
pays tribute to our loyal
Leadership Society donors
whose contributions make a
difference in the lives of every
student, every day. These pages
also bring you a front-row view
of one of our special concerts
at Mizner Park. 

And finally, share our excitement
as we watch our campus grow
through generous gifts to two
building projects. Construction
is well underway for the highly
anticipated Keith C. and Elaine
Johnson Wold Performing Arts
Center at Lynn University, 
and the site has already been
cleared for the eagerly awaited
Perper Tennis Complex. 

As always, this newsletter
proudly celebrates you and 
the many ways that your
support shapes the lives of 
our students and our campus.

Joyce

Joyce B. Shelfo
Director of
Donor Communications
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Please send comments to Joyce Shelfo:  jshelfo@lynn.edu

LYNNSIGHT is a publication of Lynn University’s Office of Development and Alumni Affairs that is used to inform,
engage and acknowledge our benefactors. To learn more about how you can make contributions or a planned gift
to Lynn University, please call 561-237-7467 or e-mail development@lynn.edu. 

Donors of The Leadership

Society of Lynn University 

were treated like heroes at the third annual
community concert in Boca Raton’s Mizner Park
Amphitheater. The evening began with an
elegant, pre-concert cocktail reception 
with musical entertainment provided by a
conservatory string quartet. Donors and their

guests were escorted to front-stage tables as they
watched an audience of more than 2,500 fill the
amphitheater. The world-renowned Empire 
Brass joined the Lynn University Philharmonia
Orchestra and guest conductor Jon Robertson to
perform “Salute to Heroes in Cinema,” featuring
selections from great film scores. 

University Salutes Heroes

LEAVE IT TO LU.

Leaving a legacy is personally satisfying.
Through a simple estate gift in your will, 
or through life income vehicles, your 
planned gift will make a difference.

A planned gift or provision for a future gift to
Lynn University may be accomplished through:

• A bequest provision in a will

• A charitable gift annuity

• A charitable remainder trust

• A charitable lead trust

You may direct your planned gift toward
endowed scholarships, professorships or
programs. That means your name will 
live in perpetuity at Lynn University.

Make the gift of your lifetime.

To learn more about how you can make
contributions or a planned gift, please call
561-237-7467 or e-mail development@lynn.edu.

Jim & Kay Cook and Gerald & PamCoffey enjoy front-stage table seating. 

Sandy & Richard Young 

Florence Keesely is recognized for her 95th birthday.

“I am proud of the tremendous
progress and success of my 
alma mater, Lynn University. 
The future looks bright and I 
am happy to contribute to it.”       

– Bill Fanizzi ‘86

Bill was LU’s first four-year
scholarship baseball player. He is
LU’s most recent, and one of the
youngest, planned gift donors. 

We all want to make a positive difference in the lives of future
generations. A decision now to make a planned gift to Lynn 
will impact education for future students.
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